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 Event After School 
Monday           

7th 

We welcome to our new Pre school 
and Reception starters.  

No after school clubs yet  

After school care and morning care can be booked  
and paid for on parent pay. 

Tuesday   

8th 

Piano lessons start with Ms Innes   

Wednesday  

9th 

  

Thursday           

10th 

  

Friday             

11th 

  

Welcome Back! 

It has been brilliant to have all the children back in school this week and they have been fantastic at 
adapting to being back in school.  It is very early days, so if at any point you  find your children are              
struggling, please do get in contact with the class teacher.                                                                                         

Can we ask that each child brings one bag.  This can be a back pack that contains their lunchbox, school 
books, and preferably has space for their coat.  All their belongings need to fit under their table for now, 
with lots of loose things there’s lots of stuff on the floor causing trips and falls.   

Bike/ Scooter safety  

We love it that children are biking and scooting to school. Please could you remind your children not to   
cycle or scoot down the path to the port as it is very dangerous.  

Punctuality / car park  

For everyone’s safety it is helpful if parents and carers are punctual with start and drop off times.  Please 
could parents wait on the path or grass banks at the front of school and not on the drive or car park as        
vehicles are coming and going.  

Grandparents’ afternoon  

Unfortunately, we are not able to host out Grandparents afternoon due to the current situation  

Homework  

It is taking longer than anticipated to set up ‘Seesaw‘ for homework. We should be able to start posting 
homework from Monday 14th.  This year there will be spelling, maths, reading and the homework choices 
grid. In the meantime please encourage your children to read as much as possible.  

Coming up…. 

5th October Diversity Week—celebrating peoples’ differences  


